
 

 

Oaks Leisure Centre proposals 

 
The Royal Borough of Windsor & Maidenhead is asking Residents to give their views 

as it reveals its plans for a new leisure centre in the south of the borough. 

As part of the Royal Borough’s commitment to building a borough for everyone, it is 

looking to make a multi-million pound investment in this new facility. 

The new centre would be built on the Charters School campus, enhancing the 

existing facilities already available at the Charters Leisure Centre which will remain 

open. 

The proposed site would be located on the old sports courts next to the school drop-

off area on Charters Road and could open in 2020 should it be approved. 

The proposals seek to offer residents additional daytime sports facilities, while also 

providing improved amenities for pupils and staff at Charters School.  

The proposed centre could include: 

 A six-lane swimming pool (for public and school use). 

 A sports hall with eight badminton courts (for public and school use). 

 A 70-station gym. 

 Dance studio and spinning studio. 

 100 additional car parking spaces. 
 

Next Steps and your comments 

A planning application for the new leisure centre will be submitted to the Royal 

Borough in December 2018 / January 2019, which residents will be able to comment 

on as part of the formal planning process. 

In the meantime, the council would like to know what you think about the design 

concept. To give your comments on the design concept: 

 Complete this form and leave it in the comment box provided 

 Visit https://www3.rbwm.gov.uk/oakslc 

 Email oaksleisurecentre@rbwm.gov.uk 

 Phoning 01628 685807 
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Do you have any comments on the Oaks Leisure Centre design concept? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you currently use the Charters Leisure Centre? Yes / No 

 

If you would like a response please give your contact details 

Name:  

Email address: 

 

 


